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Community Association Letter

SUNALTA

Community Association

Attn: Jyde Heaven
RE: LOC2020-0146

November 12th, 2020

The Sunalta Community Association is providing this letter in response to the Development
Permit Application LOC2020-0146.

The SCA development committee has reviewed the package delivered via email, and is
supportive of the amendment to support the additional land use. The community association
applauds the applicant's ability to activate and improve their building and brighten that portion
of our 10th Avenue Main Street.

We wanted to also mention that we really appreciate the clarity and the business problem laid
out by Central Bark Doggy Daycare and for making it easy and clear to support the growth of a
local business.

Thank you,

Micheal Jones
Director of Planning and Development
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